
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear Students and Parents/Carers, 

 

As a pupil in Year 9, you will be starting your Key Stage 4 GCSE courses in September and 

the time has come for you to begin to make important choices about your future. Over the next 

few weeks there will be a series of opportunities to support and guide you in making these 

important decisions. This starts with an additional assembly on Friday this week. 

Making curriculum choices in Year 9 is a very important part of your time in school. It is an 

opportunity for you to take control of your education and shape your future. The options you 

choose for Key Stage 4 will affect how you spend your time at school for the next two years. 

The choices you make will also influence what you decide to do after Year 11. 

At Thornhill, we believe that education is not a ‘one size fits all’ system. We believe that 

everyone needs a curriculum which gives them a mix of academic, creative, practical and social 

skills to equip them for life in the fast moving world of the 21st century. On Tuesday 8th March, 

we invite you and your parents to an information evening to find out more about the process, 

the choices available to you and to get important advice and guidance from your teachers.  

There will be an option of 2 presentations times, held in the Tom Cowie Centre.  After this, 

you will receive an options information booklet and there will be an opportunity to talk to 

teachers of our different subjects to help shape your decisions and find out more about learning 

at Key Stage 4. 

Please indicate your attendance my completing the brief form via the link below or by returning 

the slip back to school.  

We look forward to seeing all students and parents on the 8th March. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
C. Crooks 

 

Cherry Crooks 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

Student Name: 

Tutor group: 

 

I will attend the options information presentation on Tuesday 8th March. 

 

Please select time: 

❑ 3:45 

❑ 4:45 

❑ I am unable to attend 
 
 


